In this topic we discuss about Confirmatory Factor Analysis, where
describe as here. Confirmatory Factor Analysis (CFA) is used for four
major purposes: 1) psychometric evaluation of measures; 2) construct
validation; 3) testing method effects; and 4) testing measurement
invariance (e.g. across groups or populations). With an easy-tofollow overview of the method, step-by-step guide to creating a CFA
model, and clear guideline to requirements for using CFA, this book
will be ideally suited for readers who plan to conduct CFA analyses,
but want a brief, non-technical introduction to the topic to get them
started before getting into the more detailed and technical
literature, as well as readers who do not plan to conduct CFA
analyses, but want to be knowledgeable consumers of research
literature that uses CFA.
When we read about confirmatory factor analysis using amos lisrel
mplus, we need to look at other references such as Structural
Equation Modelling Made Easy for Business and Social Science Research
Using SPSS and AMOS, A Beginner's Guide to Structural Equation
Modeling, Fourth Edition

Get book Structural Equation Modelling Made Easy for
Business and Social Science Research Using SPSS and AMOS
You are welcome to the Second Edition of Structural Equation
Modelling (SEM) Made Easy for Business and Social Science Research
Using SPSS and Amos. This book seeks to provide a simple practical
guide to conducting quantitative data analysis. First, it presents an
overview of quantitative research, by explaining different types of
variables and the formulation and testing of hypotheses. Second, it
presents the rubrics for designing quantitative questionnaires,
explains sampling and illustrates how to determine sample size.
Third, the book also explains descriptive statistics and how to
conduct and present descriptive statistics in a research write-up.
Fourth, it provides a step by step process to carrying out
exploratory factor analysis and procedures for interpreting related
outputs from the statistical software package, SPSS. Fifth, it
teaches how to establish reliability and validity in quantitative
research. Finally, the book explains the basics of Structural
Equation Modelling (SEM) and demonstrates the two-step approach to
SEM analysis, the foundational concepts of measurement models,
structural models, Confirmatory Factor Analysis (CFA) and Path
Analysis (PA). It also teaches how to run SEM analysis using Amos,
and how to interpret the resulting output. This Second Edition also
explains how to perform Heterotrait-Monotrait (HTMT) analysis (in
Microsoft Excel) and how to choose between exploratory factor
analysis and confirmatory factor analysis for SEM. This book is
essential for anyone involved in business and social science
research. Its purpose is not to create a 'one best format', but to
offer a practical guide in analyzing quantitative data and presenting
such analysis in research papers, long essays, theses and
dissertations..
Noted for its crystal clear explanations, this book is considered the
most comprehensive introductory text to structural equation modeling
(SEM). Noted for its thorough review of basic concepts and a wide
variety of models, this book better prepares readers to apply SEM to
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a variety of research questions. Programming details and the use of
algebra are kept to a minimum to help readers easily grasp the
concepts so they can conduct their own analysis and critique related
research. Featuring a greater emphasis on statistical power and model
validation than other texts, each chapter features key concepts,
examples from various disciplines, tables and figures, a summary, and
exercises. Highlights of the extensively revised 4th edition include:
-Uses different SEM software (not just Lisrel) including Amos, EQS,
LISREL, Mplus, and R to demonstrate applications. -Detailed
introduction to the statistical methods related to SEM including
correlation, regression, and factor analysis to maximize
understanding (Chs. 1 – 6). -The 5 step approach to modeling data
(specification, identification, estimation, testing, and
modification) is now covered in more detail and prior to the modeling
chapters to provide a more coherent view of how to create models and
interpret results (ch. 7). -More discussion of hypothesis testing,
power, sampling, effect sizes, and model fit, critical topics for
beginning modelers (ch. 7). - Each model chapter now focuses on one
technique to enhance understanding by providing more description,
assumptions, and interpretation of results, and an exercise related
to analysis and output (Chs. 8 -15). -The use of SPSS AMOS diagrams
to describe the theoretical models. -The key features of each of the
software packages (Ch. 1). -Guidelines for reporting SEM research
(Ch. 16). -www.routledge.com/9781138811935 which provides access to
data sets that can be used with any program, links to other SEM
examples, related readings, and journal articles, and more.
Reorganized, the new edition begins with a more detailed introduction
to SEM including the various software packages available, followed by
chapters on data entry and editing, and correlation which is critical
to understanding how missing data, non-normality, measurement, and
restriction of range in scores affects SEM analysis. Multiple
regression, path, and factor models are then reviewed and exploratory
and confirmatory factor analysis is introduced. These chapters
demonstrate how observed variables share variance in defining a
latent variables and introduce how measurement error can be removed
from observed variables. Chapter 7 details the 5 SEM modeling steps
including model specification, identification, estimation, testing,
and modification along with a discussion of hypothesis testing and
the related issues of power, and sample and effect sizes.Chapters 8
to 15 provide comprehensive introductions to different SEM models
including Multiple Group, Second-Order CFA, Dynamic Factor, MultipleIndicator Multiple-Cause, Mixed Variable and Mixture, Multi-Level,
Latent Growth, and SEM Interaction Models. Each of the 5 SEM modeling
steps is explained for each model along with an application. Chapter
exercises provide practice with and enhance understanding of the
analysis of each model. The book concludes with a review of SEM
guidelines for reporting research. Designed for introductory graduate
courses in structural equation modeling, factor analysis, advanced,
multivariate, or applied statistics, quantitative techniques, or
statistics II taught in psychology, education, business, and the
social and healthcare sciences, this practical book also appeals to
researchers in these disciplines. Prerequisites include an
introduction to intermediate statistics that covers correlation and
regression principles..
Before download book Structural Equation Modelling Made Easy for
Business and Social Science Research Using SPSS and AMOS, see many
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things was described and related topics
This dataset is designed for teaching Confirmatory Factor Analysis
(CFA) using the AMOS 24.0 software package. The dataset is a subset
derived from the 2016 International Sponsorship Study (ISS 2016)
conducted by researchers at Cardiff University. The example
establishes whether seven items measuring different aspects of
animosity and ethnocentrism can be reduced into two underlying latent
factors -- a stand-alone activity, but often also an important
precursor to more advanced analyses. The dataset file is accompanied
by a Teaching Guide, a Student Guide, and a How-to Guide for AMOS..
So, where we can download ebook or file pdf of Structural Equation
Modelling Made Easy for Business and Social Science Research Using
SPSS and AMOS?Just follow this article, find other book, paper,
novels, etc like Learn to Perform a Confirmatory Factor Analysis
(CFA) in SPSS AMOS with Data from the International Sponsorship Study
(2016), Learn to Test for Metric Invariance Using Multi-group
Confirmatory Factor Analysis (MGCFA) in SPSS AMOS with Data from the
International Sponsorship Study (2016), MULTIVARIATE DATA ANALYSIS to
download from many publisher like Oxford University Press, Routledge,
MJP Publisher, Guilford Publication, Lawrence Erlbaum Assoc
Incorporated, Psychology Press, LAP Lambert Academic Publishing,
Lulu.com, SAGE, Springer Science & Business Media, Partridge
Publishing Singapore, Guilford Publications, Barbara Budrich with
very low cost.
Download or just read it online Structural Equation Modelling Made
Easy for Business and Social Science Research Using SPSS and AMOS, A
Beginner's Guide to Structural Equation Modeling, Fourth Edition also
Learn to Perform a Confirmatory Factor Analysis (CFA) in SPSS AMOS
with Data from the International Sponsorship Study (2016) here
Download pdf file Learn to Perform a Confirmatory Factor Analysis
(CFA) in SPSS AMOS with Data from the International Sponsorship Study
(2016)This dataset is designed for learning about Multi-Group
Confirmatory Factor Analysis (MGCFA) using the AMOS software package.
The dataset is a subset derived from the 2016 International
Sponsorship Study (ISS 2016) conducted by researchers at Cardiff
University. The example builds upon the confirmatory factor analysis
(CFA) dataset in which a baseline CFA model for animosity and
ethnocentrism was specified, tested, and validated. Here, we continue
to establish whether any observed heterogeneity exists in the
factorial structure of both latent variables attributable to gender
(male vs. female). An invariance testing protocol is followed in
testing for this. The dataset file is accompanied by a Teaching
Guide, a Student Guide, and a How-to Guide for AMOS.
Download pdf file Learn to Test for Metric Invariance Using Multigroup Confirmatory Factor Analysis (MGCFA) in SPSS AMOS with Data
from the International Sponsorship Study (2016)Multivariate Data
Analysis Introduction to SPSS Outliers Normality Test of Linearity
Data Transformation Bootstrapping Homoscedasticity Introduction to
IBM SPSS – AMOS Multivariate Analysis of Variance (MANOVA) One Way
Manova in SPSS Multiple Regression Analysis Binary Logistic
Regression Factor Analysis Exploratory Factor Analysis Confirmatory
Factor Analysis Cluster Analysis K - Mean Cluster Analysis
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Hierarchical Cluster Analysis Discriminant Analysis Correspondence
Analysis Multidimensional Scaling Example - Multidimensional Scaling
(ALSCAL) Neural Network Decision Trees Path Analysis Structural
Equation Modeling Canonical Correlation
Download pdf file MULTIVARIATE DATA ANALYSISEmphasizing practical and
theoretical aspects of confirmatory factor analysis (CFA) rather than
mathematics or formulas, Timothy A. Brown uses rich examples derived
from the psychology, management, and sociology literatures to provide
in-depth treatment of the concepts, procedures, pitfalls, and
extensions of CFA methodology. Chock full of useful advice and tables
that outline the procedures, the text shows readers how to conduct
exploratory factor analysis (EFA) and understand similarities to and
differences from CFA; formulate, program, and interpret CFA models
using popular latent variable software packages such as LISREL,
Mplus, Amos, EQS, and SAS/CALIS; and report results from a CFA study.
Also covered are extensions of CFA to traditional IRT analysis,
methods for determining necessary sample sizes, and new CFA modeling
possibilities, including multilevel factor models and factor mixture
models. Special features include a Web page offering data and program
syntax files for many of the research examples so that readers can
practice the procedures described in the book with real data. The Web
page also includes links to additional CFA-related resources.
Download pdf file Using SPSS and AMOSThis is an essential how-to
guide on the application of structural equation modeling (SEM)
techniques with the AMOS software, focusing on the practical
applications of both simple and advanced topics. Written in an easyto-understand conversational style, the book covers everything from
data collection and screening to confirmatory factor analysis,
structural model analysis, mediation, moderation, and more advanced
topics such as mixture modeling, censored date, and non-recursive
models. Through step-by-step instructions, screen shots, and
suggested guidelines for reporting, Collier cuts through abstract
definitional perspectives to give insight on how to actually run
analysis. Unlike other SEM books, the examples used will often start
in SPSS and then transition to AMOS so that the reader can have full
confidence in running the analysis from beginning to end. Best
practices are also included on topics like how to determine if your
SEM model is formative or reflective, making it not just an
explanation of SEM topics, but a guide for researchers on how to
develop a strong methodology while studying their respective
phenomenon of interest. With a focus on practical applications of
both basic and advanced topics, and with detailed work-through
examples throughout, this book is ideal for experienced researchers
and beginners across the behavioral and social sciences.
Download pdf file Confirmatory Factor Analysis for Applied Research
Download pdf file Applied Structural Equation Modeling using AMOSThis
SEM and CFA program provides; * graphical, fully interactive path
modeling in the Windows environment; * paste presentation quality
path diagrams for reports and publications right into documents; *
comprehensive and context-sensitive on-line HELP; * effortless path
analyses of mean structures and multiple-group data sets -- flexible
modeling across groups, possibly even with different models for
different groups; means and intercepts can be displayed in the path
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diagram; * full information missing data analysis for more efficient
estimation than pairwise deletion or imputation methods; * revised
600-page users' guide with 21 worked examples; * ability to introduce
equality constraints in the path diagram simply by using the same
label for two or more parameters, including means, intercepts,
regression weights and/or (co)variances, in the same or across
different groups; * standard estimation methods -- maximum
likelihood, unweighted least squares, generalized least squares,
asymptotically distribution-free, and scale-free least squares; *
standard fit statistics -- Chi-square; Akaike, Bayes and Bozdogan
information criteria; Browne and Cudeck BCC, ECVI, RMSEA and PCLOSE
criteria; root mean square residual; Hoelter's critical n; BentlerBonett and Tucker-Lewis indices; and many others; * option to analyze
multiple models simultaneously -- Amos determines which models are
nested and automaticaly calculates test statistics between them; *
fast bootstrap simulation yields bias estimates and empirical
confidence intervals of model parameters and fit functions for any
empirical distribution of the data; * Monte-Carlo simulation by
parametric bootstrap gives the expected distribution of any model
parameter estimate, including standardized coefficients; * randomized
permutation tests show whether equivalent or better fitting models
can easily be found; * data types: ASCII (text), SPSS, MS Acess 1 and
2, dBase 3 and 4, FoxPro 2 and 2.5, and Paradox 3 and 4.
Download pdf file Basic to Advanced TechniquesThis bestselling text
provides a practical guide to structural equation modeling (SEM)
using the Amos Graphical approach. Using clear, everyday language,
the text is ideal for those with little to no exposure to either SEM
or Amos. The author reviews SEM applications based on actual data
taken from her own research. Each chapter "walks" readers through the
steps involved (specification, estimation, evaluation, and post hoc
modification) in testing a variety of SEM models. Accompanying each
application is: an explanation of the issues addressed and a
schematic presentation of hypothesized model structure; Amos input
and output with interpretations; use of the Amos toolbar icons and
pull-down menus; and data upon which the model application was based,
together with updated references pertinent to the SEM model tested.
Thoroughly updated throughout, the new edition features: All new
screen shots featuring Amos Version 23. Descriptions and
illustrations of Amos’ new Tables View format which enables the
specification of a structural model in spreadsheet form. Key concepts
and/or techniques that introduce each chapter. Alternative approaches
to model analyses when enabled by Amos thereby allowing users to
determine the method best suited to their data. Provides analysis of
the same model based on continuous and categorical data (Ch. 5)
thereby enabling readers to observe two ways of specifying and
testing the same model as well as compare results. All applications
based on the Amos graphical mode interface accompanied by more "how
to" coverage of graphical techniques unique to Amos. More explanation
of key procedures and analyses that address questions posed by
readers All application data files are available at
www.routledge.com/9781138797031. The two introductory chapters in
Section 1 review the fundamental concepts of SEM methodology and a
general overview of the Amos program. Section 2 provides single-group
analyses applications including two first-order confirmatory factor
analytic (CFA) models, one second-order CFA model, and one full
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latent variable model. Section 3 presents multiple-group analyses
applications with two rooted in the analysis of covariance structures
and one in the analysis of mean and covariance structures. Two models
that are increasingly popular with SEM practitioners, construct
validity and testing change over time using the latent growth curve,
are presented in Section 4. The book concludes with a review of the
use of bootstrapping to address non-normal data and a review of
missing (or incomplete) data in Section 5. An ideal supplement for
graduate level courses in psychology, education, business, and social
and health sciences that cover the fundamentals of SEM with a focus
on Amos, this practical text continues to be a favorite of both
researchers and practitioners. A prerequisite of basic statistics
through regression analysis is recommended but no exposure to either
SEM or Amos is required.
This book introduces multiple-latent variable models by utilizing
path diagrams to explain the underlying relationships in the models.
This approach helps less mathematically inclined students grasp the
underlying relationships between path analysis, factor analysis, and
structural equation modeling more easily. A few sections of the book
make use of elementary matrix algebra. An appendix on the topic is
provided for those who need a review. The author maintains an
informal style so as to increase the book's accessibility. Notes at
the end of each chapter provide some of the more technical details.
The book is not tied to a particular computer program, but special
attention is paid to LISREL, EQS, AMOS, and Mx. New in the fourth
edition of Latent Variable Models: *a data CD that features the
correlation and covariance matrices used in the exercises; *new
sections on missing data, non-normality, mediation, factorial
invariance, and automating the construction of path diagrams; and
*reorganization of chapters 3-7 to enhance the flow of the book and
its flexibility for teaching. Intended for advanced students and
researchers in the areas of social, educational, clinical,
industrial, consumer, personality, and developmental psychology,
sociology, political science, and marketing, some prior familiarity
with correlation and regression is helpful.
This book interrogates the suitability of wireless technologies to
implement an eBusiness infrastructure in Micro and Small Enterprises
(MSEs) in developing countries, particularly in Kenya. A research
model was developed based on literature and information obtained from
a pilot study. A preliminary study was conducted to refine the
proposed model and inclusion of any variables limiting the
suitability of wireless technologies as MSEs' eBusiness
infrastructure. The proposed model was empirically tested using data
collected using a survey questionnaire and five descriptive case
studies. The constructs were assessed for reliability, validity and
exploratory factor analysis using SPSS and validated via a
confirmatory factor analysis using Structural Equation Modeling with
AMOS maximum likelihood method. Most Kenyans live in rural areas of
the country with no access to mainstream technologies and a
considerable digital divide exists, particularly between the urban
and rural areas. This necessitated an intra-country comparison of
access and use of wireless technologies in rural and urban MSEs in
implementing an eBusiness infrastructure.
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Download pdf file WinAmos 3.6Structural Equation Modeling is a
statistical method increasingly used in scientific studies in the
fields of Social Sciences. It is currently a preferred analysis
method, especially in doctoral dissertations and academic researches.
Many universities do not include this method in the curriculum, so
students and scholars try to solve these problems using books and
internet resources. This book aims to guide the researcher in a way
that is free from math expressions. It teaches the steps of a
research program using structured equality modeling practically. For
students writing theses and scholars preparing academic articles,
this book aims to analyze systematically the methodology of studies
conducted using structural equation modeling methods in the social
sciences. In as simple language as possible, it conveys basic
information. It consists of two parts: the first gives basic concepts
of structural equation modeling, and the second gives examples of
applications.
Download pdf file Structural Equation Modeling With AMOSThis
comprehensive Second Edition offers readers a complete guide to
carrying out research projects involving structural equation modeling
(SEM). Updated to include extensive analysis of AMOS' graphical
interface, a new chapter on latent curve models and detailed
explanations of the structural equation modeling process, this second
edition is the ideal guide for those new to the field. The book
includes: Learning objectives, key concepts and questions for further
discussion in each chapter. Helpful diagrams and screenshots to
expand on concepts covered in the texts. Real life examples from a
variety of disciplines to show how SEM is applied in real research
contexts. Exercises for each chapter on an accompanying companion
website. A new glossary. Assuming no previous experience of the
subject, and a minimum of mathematical knowledge, this is the ideal
guide for those new to SEM and an invaluable companion for students
taking introductory SEM courses in any discipline. Niels J. Blunch
was formerly in the Department of Marketing and Statistics at the
University of Aarhus, Denmark
Download pdf file Basic Concepts, Applications, and Programming,
Third EditionStructural Equation Modeling (SEM) has long been used in
social work research, but the writing on the topic is typically
fragmented and highly technical. This pocket guide fills a major gap
in the literature by providing social work researchers and doctoral
students with an accessible synthesis. The authors demonstrate two
SEM programs with distinct user interfaces and capabilities (Amos and
Mplus) with enough specificity that readers can conduct their own
analyses without consulting additional resources. Examples from
social work literature highlight best practices for the
specification, estimation, interpretation, and modification of
structural equation models. Unlike most sources on SEM, this book
provides clear guidelines on how to evaluate SEM output and how to
proceed when model fit is not acceptable.Oftentimes, confirmatory
factor analysis and general structure modeling are the most flexible,
powerful, and appropriate choices for social work data. Richly
illustrated with figures, equations, matrices, and tables, this
pocket guide empowers social workers with a set of defensible
analysis strategies that allows for competent, confident use of SEM.
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Download pdf file Latent Variable ModelsIn Bangladesh many
advertisers face various challenges to influence consumers’ purchase
intention in the current years. As a result, consumer purchase
intention has become a crucial phenomenon. This study determines the
effect of cultural values and Muslim religiosity on purchase
intention of Bangladeshi consumers through attitude towards
advertising. In this study, convenience sampling method is applied
for collecting primary data from four major cities (Dhaka,
Chittagong, Rajshahi and Sylhet) of Bangladesh. This method is used
because it is one of the easiest, convenient and least costly methods
for collecting data from respondents. It is also an effective way of
collecting information efficiently and rapidly. After finalising the
data, reliability test was performed and then descriptive statistics
as well as exploratory factor analysis were conducted by using SPSS.
The study applied Structural Equation Modeling to analyse
confirmatory factor analysis. Subsequently, by using SEM (AMOS), 230
respondents’ feedback is utilised to test the hypothesised
relationship among the variables in the research conceptual model.
Based on the result obtained from the confirmatory factor analysis,
structural equation modelling was then drawn to examine the developed
hypothesis as well as to test the fitness of the proposed model. The
research findings revealed that, there is a positive impact of
cultural values and Muslim religiosity on attitude towards
advertising. Moreover, cultural values and Muslim religiosity have an
indirect positive relationship with purchase intention. The study
discovers that, cultural values have a negative direct relationship
with purchase intention, but Muslim religiosity has a positive direct
relationship with purchase intention. Finally, this study will
facilitate the advertisers in improving their advertising strategy to
attract Bangladeshi consumers more efficiently and successfully, and
at the same time, this study will be valuable to academicians as well
as consumers at large. Besides academic utilisation, the study will
have some social impacts based on cultural and religious perspective.
Download pdf file An Introduction to Factor, Path, and Structural
Equation AnalysisStructural Equation Modeling can be known as SEM is
the Second Generation Statistical Method to determine the interrelationship among variabes in a model. This technique can be obtain
using AMOS, MPLUS, EQS and others. However, the author is interest to
apply AMOS since this package is one of the newest software
developed. The strength of this book is to ease the readers in
various field to apply this method on their study besides the formula
is also given. In this instance, the author intend to modeling the
multigroup moderated mediation using structural equation modeling in
order to achieve the objective research using real examples. In other
words, a step by step approach to Confirmatory Factor Analysis (CFA)
and explanation for all related procedures is provided. Hopefully,
this book would be of great help to the readers in their scholarly
endeavor.
Download pdf file Wireless EBusiness Infrastructure, a Developing
Country PerspectiveBackground and Aims:Patient-centeredness is widely
acknowledged as a core value in medicine (WHO 2010). The Patient
Perception of Patient-Centeredness (PPCD; Stewart et al., 2000) is a
14-item self-report questionnaire to measure patient perceptionsu2019
of patient-centered care during the last visit with a family
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physician. We developed the Portuguese version of the PPCD (PPCD-16)
by adding two items (15 and 16) based on Mead and Bower (2000)
biopsychosocial perspective of patient-centeredness, to the original
scale. In our preliminary psychometric analysis, the PPCD-16 (Macedo
et al. 2012).showed good reliability and validity (Exploratory Factor
Analysis) resulting in a two factors structure (F1: Empathy; F2:
Active Patient Involvement). Aims: To re-examine the factor structure
(using Confirmatory Factor Analysis, CFA) and the concurrent validity
of the PPCD-16 in a different sampleMethods:A sample of 244 adults
[162 (66,4%) women; mean age= 33.67u00b113.478 years] completed the
preliminary version of PPCD-16 and the Portuguese Communication
Assessment Tool (CAT). The CFA was obtained using the AMOS 23
software.Results:CFA indicated a good fit for the second-order factor
with two factors (X2/df=2.331; CFI=.935; GFI=.891; TLI=.906;
P[rmseau2264.01]= .058). The PPCD-16 revealed good internal
consistency (u03b1=.92), as revealed by Cronbachu2019s alpha. Both
factors presented good reliability: Empathy (u03b1=.91); Active
Patient Involvement (u03b1=.79). PPCD-16 (r=.758**), Empathy
(r=.750**) and Active Patient Involvement (r=.621**) highly
correlated with the CAT.Conclusions:The Portuguese adapted version of
the PPCD (PPCD-16) is highly reliable and valid to assess the patient
perception of patient-centeredness.
Download pdf file The Suitability of Mobile Technologies for
Implementing an EBusiness Infrastructure in Micro and Small
EnterprisesThe research study entitled "Measuring the Safety Climate
of Steel Mini-Mill Workers using an Instrument Validated by
Structural Equation Modeling" created and field tested a new theory
based safety climate instrument validated by structural equation
modeling. The study also established an employee safety climate
profile at three steel mini-mill locations in the United States. The
safety culture of the employees and subcontractors at three locations
was measured using the newly created Hall Safety Climate Instrument.
The instrument was designed to measure safety climate of an
organization where employees are required to practice a high level of
safety skills and consistently high safety behavior because of the
level of risk associated with certain work related operations. The
Hall Safety Climate instrument measures safety climate and provides a
"point in time" measure of safety culture. The Hall Safety Climate
Instrument was developed using the theoretical framework of the
theory of planned behavior. The theory of planned behavior uses three
constructs to explain why individuals choose to perform a particular
behavior. Reliability of the Hall Safety Climate instrument was
established using Chronbach's Alpha, exploratory factor analysis and
confirmatory factor analysis. The validity of the instrument was
demonstrated by structural equation modeling using AMOS. Managers and
Supervisors participating in the study self-reported a significantly
higher safety climate than other participating employees. The
individuals in the Maintenance departments of steel mini-mills selfreported a significantly higher safety climate than individuals in
other mini-mill departments. Individuals self-reporting no previous
work-related injuries achieved a higher safety climate score than
those employees self-reporting previous work-related injuries.
Despite having the same corporate mandated safety policies a
significant difference in safety climate was found among the three
corporate owned steel mini-mill locations in the United States
Page 9/18

participating in this study. The Hall Safety Climate Instrument was
designed, piloted and field tested to be used to assess the employee
safety climate at facilities requiring a high safety reliability
environment. An industry is considered to need high safety
reliability when the high risk environment of workers could mean the
use of an unsafe practice could result in very serious consequences
for an employee including death or severe injury.
Download pdf file Essentials of Structural Equation Modeling
Structural Equation Modeling (SEM) is a statistical approach to
testing hypothesis about the relationships among observed and latent
variables. The use of SEM in research has increased in psychology,
sociology, and economics in recent years. In particular educational
researchers try to obtain the complete image of the process of
education through the measurement of personality differences,
learning environment, motivation levels and host of other variables
that affect the teaching and learning process. With the use of survey
instruments and interviews with students, teachers and other
stakeholders as a lens, educators can assess and gain valuable
information about the social ecology of the classrooms that could
help in improving the instructional approach, classroom management
and the learning organizations. A considerable number of research
have been conducted to identify the factors and interactions between
students’ characteristics, personal preferences, affective traits,
study skills, and various other factors that could help in better
educational performance. In recent years, educational researchers use
Structural Equation Modeling (SEM) as a statistical technique to
explore the complex and dynamic nature of interactions in educational
research and practice. SEM is becoming a powerful analytical tool and
making methodological advances in multivariate analysis. This book
presents the collective works on concepts, methodologies and
applications of SEM in educational research and practice. The
anthology of current research described in this book will be a
valuable resource for the next generation educational practitioners.
Download pdf file Introduction to Structural Equation Modeling Using
IBM SPSS Statistics and AmosToday, global market is targeted by so
many established retailers, as they are looking for new potential
market expansion. Malaysian hypermarkets are growing rapidly
challenging in the current decades; as a result customer loyalty has
become a crucial phenomenon. The purpose of this study is to measure
the customer loyalty through satisfaction towards retail marketing
strategy in Malaysian hypermarkets perspectives. Primary data was
collected by distributing self-administered questionnaire among 350
consumers of Malaysian hypermarkets in Kuala Lumpur applying random
sampling method. Data analysis conducted using descriptive statistics
as well as exploratory and confirmatory factor analysis.
Subsequently, by using AMOS through structural equation modeling, 292
respondents conducted to test the hypothesized relationship among the
variables in the research conceptual model. Based on the result
obtained from the confirmatory factor analysis, structural equation
modeling was then drawn to examine the developed hypothesis as well
as to test the fitness of the proposed model. Findings revealed that,
there is positive impact of customer satisfaction on service quality,
product quality, price strategy and store attribute. Similarly,
overall customer satisfaction has direct relationship with customer
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loyalty, as customer satisfaction is the antecedent of customer
loyalty in Malaysian hypermarket setting. Finally, it is hoped that
this study could facilitate the improving customer loyalty through
customer satisfaction in Malaysian hypermarkets.
Download pdf file Structural Equation ModelingThis is the first-known
study conducted in the United States on the determinants of the
intended use of Islamic banking and financial services by U.S.
Muslims. An extended Theory of Planned Behavior (TPB) model was
tested, using structural equation modeling (SEM). The hypothesized
paths in the structural model having an effect on one's intentions to
use Islamic banking and financial services were: positive attitude,
positive subjective norms, perceived behavioral control, greater
Islamic religiosity, and lower perceived cost of being Muslim (COBM).
A total of 250 completed surveys from individuals residing in the
United States who self-identified as Muslims were obtained. The data
were analyzed using SPSS and AMOS, and the model's research
hypotheses were tested using a three-step approach that included
exploratory factor analysis (EFA), confirmatory factor analysis
(CFA), and SEM. The results of the SEM analysis showed that positive
attitudes towards Islamic banking and financial services were found
to be statistically significant (p
Download pdf file The Effect of Religiosity and Cultural Values on
Purchase Intention of Bangladeshi ConsumersIntroduction to Structural
Equation Modelling using SPSS and AMOS is a complete guide to
carrying out your own structural equation modelling project. Assuming
no previous experience of the subject, and a minimum of mathematical
knowledge, this is the ideal guide for those new to structural
equation modelling (SEM). Each chapter begins with learning
objectives, and ends with a list of the new concepts introduced and
questions to open up further discussion. Exercises for each chapter,
incuding the necessary data, can be downloaded from the book′s
website. Helpful real life examples are included throughout, drawing
from a wide range of disciplines including psychology, political
science, marketing and health. Introduction to Structural Equation
Modelling using SPSS and AMOS provides engaging and accessible
coverage of all the basics necessary for using SEM, making it an
invaluable companion for students taking introductory SEM courses in
any discipline.
Download pdf file Moderator-Mediator On Motivation Using Structural
Equation ModelingThis bestselling text provides a practical guide to
structural equation modeling (SEM) using the Amos Graphical approach.
Using clear, everyday language, the text is ideal for those with
little to no exposure to either SEM or Amos. The author reviews SEM
applications based on actual data taken from her own research. Each
chapter "walks" readers through the steps involved (specification,
estimation, evaluation, and post hoc modification) in testing a
variety of SEM models. Accompanying each application is: an
explanation of the issues addressed and a schematic presentation of
hypothesized model structure; Amos input and output with
interpretations; use of the Amos toolbar icons and pull-down menus;
and data upon which the model application was based, together with
updated references pertinent to the SEM model tested. Thoroughly
updated throughout, the new edition features: All new screen shots
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featuring Amos Version 23. Descriptions and illustrations of Amos'
new Tables Viewformat which enables the specification of a structural
model in spreadsheet form. Key concepts and/or techniques that
introduce each chapter. Alternative approaches to model analyses when
enabled by Amos thereby allowing users to determine the method best
suited to their data. Provides analysis of the same model based on
continuous andcategorical data (Ch. 5) thereby enabling readers to
observe two ways of specifying and testing the same model as well as
compare results. All applications based on the Amos graphical mode
interface accompanied by more "how to" coverage of graphical
techniques unique to Amos. More explanation of key procedures and
analyses that address questions posed by readers All application data
files are available at www.routledge.com/9781138797031. The two
introductory chapters in Section 1 review the fundamental concepts of
SEM methodology and a general overview of the Amos program. Section 2
provides single-group analyses applications including two first-order
confirmatory factor analytic (CFA) models, one second-order CFA
model, and one full latent variable model. Section 3 presents
multiple-group analyses applications with two rooted in the analysis
of covariance structures and one in the analysis of mean and
covariance structures. Two models that are increasingly popular with
SEM practitioners, construct validity and testing change over time
using the latent growth curve, are presented in Section 4. The book
concludes with a review of the use of bootstrapping to address nonnormal data and a review of missing (or incomplete) data in Section
5. An ideal supplement for graduate level courses in psychology,
education, business, and social and health sciences that cover the
fundamentals of SEM with a focus on Amos, this practical text
continues to be a favorite of both researchers and practitioners. A
prerequisite of basic statistics through regression analysis is
recommended but no exposure to either SEM or Amos is required.
Download pdf file Confirmatory Factor Analysis, Multigroup Moderated
Mediation, Structural Equation Modeling, Reliability and Validity
Retail Service Quality is a vital driver in determining customer
satisfaction, which in turn promotes customer loyalty and reduces
switching intentions. Service quality is a solution to build customer
satisfaction which could lead to customer loyalty hence reducing
switching intentions. The current study has investigated the
interrelationship between service quality, customer satisfaction,
customer loyalty with switching intentions of customers, and the
moderating role of price discounts and store ethnicity, in a single
framework. Random sampling was used by administering standardized
questionnaires personally to 450 hypermarket customers located in the
Eastern Province of Saudi Arabia. The results confirmed that retail
service quality has significant positive influence on customer
satisfaction, and the positive effect of customer satisfaction on
customer loyalty. Besides, the study verified store ethnicity and
price discounts acted as moderating mechanism for explaining the
switching intentions of satisfied and loyal customers. The results
serve as a guideline for top managers of the hypermarkets to design
appropriate policies and strategies in terms of retail service
quality, price discounts and identifying the needs of ethnic groups
in a particular region. This will help to enhance customer
satisfaction and customer loyalty hence reducing switching intentions
of customers.
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Download pdf file CONFIRMATORY FACTOR ANALYSIS AND CONCURRENT
VALIDITY OF THE PORTUGUESE VERSION OF THE PATIENT PERCEPTION OF
PATIENT-CENTEREDNESS (PPCD-16)Education in Nigerian Islamiyyah
madrasahs is sternly criticized for its rigidity, dichotomy and
disintegration. Several studies in the last decade have suggested
that what is needed in Islamiyyah madrasah is the integrated and
holistic education (IHE) paradigm. This study attempts to empirically
test whether the hypothesized model fit the data collected by filling
a gap in the existing body of knowledge related to integrated and
holistic education (IHE) in the context of Islamiyyah madrasahs in
Nigeria. Therefore, a theoretical framework and conceptual
hypothesized model were developed to assess the effects of integrated
(exogenous) variables on holistic (endogenous) education factors.
Quantitative research design was used in the study. A survey
questionnaire was employed to gather data from a total number of 371
Islamiyyah madrasah students in the North-Central part of the
country, out of which only 344 were used for the final analysis. For
the procedure on data analysis, descriptive statistics, Exploratory
Factor Analysis (EFA), Confirmatory Factor Analysis (CFA) and path
analysis of Structural Equation Modelling (SEM) using SPSS (version
16.0) and AMOS (version 20.0) to assess the effects of the identified
variables in the study. The findings of the study show that the
identified constructs measured integrated education factors
(curriculum, pedagogy and technology for teaching and learning) and
holistic education factors (spiritual, cognitive, affective and
psychomotor domains). The fit statistics of the revised model,
especially the significant difference between Chi-Square (179.669) of
the initial hypothesized model and the Chi-Square (1.231) of the
revised model and also RMSEA of 0.000 less than .05 suggest better
improvement of the model fit. This was a justification for retaining
the model and proved that the collected data fit the hypothesized
model. The results from the model indicate that there were
interrelatedness among the exogenous variables but there were
distinctiveness between curriculum and pedagogy; r=.54; between
pedagogy and technology for teaching and learning; r=.69; and between
curriculum and technology for teaching and learning, r=.59. Also,
there was an invariant of gender and years of studying in madrasah on
the integrated and holistic education (IHE) model. Likewise, the
findings have further shown that there is no positive effect of
students' level of Islamiyyah madrasah experience on the
implementation of integrated and holistic education synthesis (IHES)
as a new paradigm to address the conservativeness of the Islamiyyah
madrasahs in North-Central Nigeria. Therefore, it is recommended
that, the new paradigm of integrated and holistic education (IHE) in
the Islamiyyah madrasahs should unreservedly be implemented. The
policymakers, curriculum designers, implementers and various agencies
can use various measures of integrated and holistic education.
Download pdf file Measuring the Safety Climate of Steel Mini-mill
Workers Using an Instrument Validated by Structural Equation Modeling
In this study, I developed the construct of employee-based brand
equity (EBBE) from the employees' perspective and identified the
dimensions of this construct. Further, I proposed that the strength
of a company's human resource management system and its marketing
practices are the antecedents of EBBE. Also, I proposed that high
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EBBE will lead to several individual level and business unit level
outcomes such as employee's customer service orientation, business
unit turnover ratio, and actual customer satisfaction. The study uses
a data from a multi-units food service company, and the analysis is
done through hierarchical linear regression. The results show a mixed
support for the hypotheses. Strength and weakness of the study is
discussed with further research direction indicated.
Download pdf file Application of Structural Equation Modeling in
Educational Research and PracticeThis book describes how to specify,
evaluate, and compare Structural Equation Models (SEMs). Central
ideas of SEM's are presented via scatterplots, path diagrams,
equations, vector diagrams, and matrix algebra. A key theme running
through the book is that one should not only specify one model for
the data, but also think critically about the models a reasonable
skeptic might offer as a counterargument. Topics and examples cover
regression and anova as SEM's, confirmatory factor analysis, various
growth curve models, multi-group models, measurement models, and
exploratory factor models. Particular attention is given to
assumption checking, identification, measurement assumption, and
rotation techniques. Examples of analyses done in Amos, Lavaan,
Mplus, and Onyx are presented. An appendix of matrix algebra ideas
relevant to SEM specification is included. I expect the material
covered exceeds what a one semester introduction to SEM could cover,
but readers can select chapters relevant to their particular research
needs. I will add material to this if there is interest.
Download pdf file Measuring Customer Loyalty Through Satisfaction
Towards Retail Marketing StrategyBoth qualitative and quantitative
methods were used to address the research question. The measurement
scales of all constructs but "customer participation" were adopted
from previous research, while the instrument of perceived customer
participation was developed following the procedure suggested by
Churchill (1979). The measurement items for customer participation
were generated by referring to previous studies (25 items) and by
summarizing the results of in-depth interviews with 12 customercontact employees/managers in hotel restaurants (7 items). Next, a
panel consisting of seven experts was formed to purify these items
and improve content validity. Through this process, some measurement
items were removed or rephrased and 18 items were retained. After
that, a pilot study was conducted in Shenzhen to enhance the
reliability, validity, and readability of the measurement scales.
Based on the pilot data, the three dimensions of customer
participation were identified (i.e., behavioral, information, and
emotional participation) and the scale was purified (by removing
three items). The high reliability and validity of employee
innovative behavior and interpersonal trust were supported, and the
measurement items of job complexity were also improved. These items
were then used as the bases for the main survey. The main survey was
performed in Beijing, and the data were analyzed using AMOS 20.0. The
confirmatory factor analysis results showed a favorable fit of the
measurement models to the data and indicated high reliability and
validity of all measurement scales. Thus, the newly developed scale
of customer participation was supported and other scales were
confirmed. The structural equation modeling results indicate that,
except behavioral participation, the information and emotional
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participation of customers significantly influence employee
innovative behavior. Moreover, affective trust, but not cognitive
trust mediates the relationship between customer
information/emotional participation and employee innovative behavior.
Job complexity also has a positive effect on employee innovative
behavior. However, the moderating effect of job complexity in the
relationship between customer participation and employee innovative
behavior is not supported. These findings provide service firms with
several implications in stimulating the innovative behaviors of their
employees and managing customer participation effectively. This study
also provides some theoretical contributions to innovation research
and service marketing. The limitations and future directions of this
study are also provided (in Chapter 6).
Download pdf file An Empirical Study of Malaysian Hypermarkets
PerspectivesIn Analysing Quantitative Survey Data, Jeremy Dawson
introduces you to the key elements of analysing quantitative survey
data using classical test theory, the measurement theory that
underlies the techniques described in the book. The methodological
assumptions, basic components and strengths and limitations of this
analysis are explained and with the help of illustrative examples,
you are guided through how to conduct the key procedures involved,
including reliability analysis, exploratory and confirmatory factor
analysis. Ideal for Business and Management students reading for a
Master’s degree, each book in the series may also serve as reference
books for doctoral students and faculty members interested in the
method. Part of SAGE’s Mastering Business Research Methods Series,
conceived and edited by Bill Lee, Mark N. K. Saunders and Vadake K.
Narayanan and designed to support researchers by providing in-depth
and practical guidance on using a chosen method of data collection or
analysis. Watch the editors introduce the Mastering Business Research
Methods series
Download pdf file Determinants of United States Muslims' Intentions
to Use Retail Islamic Banking and Financial ServicesWritten in an
accessible style using simple and direct language this guide takes
students through the statistics actually used in most empirical
research in communication and the social sciences. The text also
includes a full set of data analysis instructions based on SPSS 12
and Excel.
Download pdf file An Application of the Theory of Planned Behavior
This study used a method in which the conversations between a forum
member and other members were combined with survey data to test the
research model. A total of 212 forum members completed the survey,
representing a response rate of 60.74%. Using AMOS 5.0, confirmatory
factor analysis was used to assess the measurement model and
structural equation modeling was used to test the research model.
Download pdf file Introduction to Structural Equation Modelling Using
SPSS and AmosNew to This Edition *Extensively revised to cover
important new topics: Pearl' s graphing theory and SCM, causal
inference frameworks, conditional process modeling, path models for
longitudinal data, item response theory, and more. *Chapters on best
practices in all stages of SEM, measurement invariance in
confirmatory factor analysis, and significance testing issues and
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bootstrapping. *Expanded coverage of psychometrics. *Additional
computer tools: online files for all detailed examples, previously
provided in EQS, LISREL, and Mplus, are now also given in Amos,
Stata, and R (lavaan). *Reorganized to cover the specification,
identification, and analysis of observed variable models separately
from latent variable models. Pedagogical Features *Exercises with
answers, plus end-of-chapter annotated lists of further reading.
*Real examplesof troublesome data, demonstrating how to handle
typical problems in analyses.
Download pdf file Structural Equation Modeling with AmosAgainst the
backdrop of the debate on the crisis of western democracies and the
supposed decline in young people's willingness to take on citizenship
duties this book presents results of the EU-project "Political
Participation of Young People in Europe". It refers to the findings
of the qualitative interviews and focus group discussions as well as
the results of the representative surveys carried out among 15 to 25
year olds in Germany, Austria, Slovakia, Italy, France, Great
Britain, Finland and Estonia. On the one hand, the young people's
concepts, images and perspectives on the political realm will be
illuminated drawing attention to the complexity and ambivalence
inherent in the ideals and accounts of political reality as well as
the actual shortcomings of the system of representative democracy in
modern society. On the other hand, forms and extent of political
participation will be discussed in a comparative perspective and the
impact of socio-cultural and economic resources as well as
opportunity structures for learning and participation analysed. In
this context socialisation and transmission of values, cultures and
behaviour by parents, peers, school and voluntary associations are of
particular interest. Beyond the presentation of the empirical
findings the book will discuss methodological difficulties of
comparative participation research and problems of validity.
This thesis is concerned with the impact of social factors affecting
the satisfaction levels of contemporary Muslim Saudi visual artists
(CMSVA). Satisfaction is a strong predictor of overall individual
well-being. Although satisfaction level has been subjected to
increased scrutiny in recent years, Muslim visual artists'
satisfaction levels have received only slight attention in the
literature. This study examines how social factors influence the
satisfaction levels of CMSVA. This naturally includes understanding
the relationships between the concerned social factors. To achieve
this, we develop a comprehensive model and empirically test several
social factors affecting CMSVA' satisfaction. The results from such
an analysis will assist in effectively planning approaches to the
social and artistic empowerment of CMSVA in the advancement of their
careers and the preservation of the artistic identity and integrity
of Saudi culture, history, and society. This is the first attempt to
identify social factors affecting CMSVA's satisfaction level in
producing visual art and distinguishing the relationship between the
social factors affecting CMSVA' satisfaction level. The research data
were collected by means of a survey through personal interviews and a
structured questionnaire. Out of 500 targeted respondents, 265
questionnaires were deemed usable for statistical analysis.
Statistical tests were performed using statistical procedures of SPSS
version 17 and AMOS version 20. The main statistical techniques used
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included exploratory factor analysis (EFA), the Levene test for
homogeneity of variances (ANOVA) and confirmatory factor analysis
(CFA) - Structural Equation Modeling (SEM). The current research
provides significant academic insights and managerial implications
and contributes to knowledge in the field of visual art research. The
finding confirms that knowledge in Saudi Arabia was one of the social
factors positively affecting contemporary Muslim Saudi visual
artists' satisfaction level. We also demonstrated that social and
institutional support, environmental effects, audiences, travel and
financial abundance can be effective in CMSVA' satisfaction level
along with social accomplishment, personal accomplishment and
enhancement as fundamentals of satisfaction. Hence, to improve CMSVA'
satisfaction level, social factors in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
especially knowledge must be studied and examined. The current
research demonstrates that the acceptance of the unified model of
social factors affecting CMSVA' satisfaction level established in the
Muslim Saudi culture may be transferred to other cultures although
with varying degrees of difference. Assessing the satisfaction level
of CMSVA helps to enhance their status, eventually leading to
improved contemporary Muslim Saudi visual art.
Download pdf file Journal of Sport & Exercise PsychologyHealthcare is
a service industry with unique characteristics. In healthcare,
customers are the immediate patients followed by their families and
quite possibly their friends, as the outcome of the healthcare
service potentially affects all their lives. Any error or mistake can
be devastating to individuals and groups alike as lives and quality
of life are at risk. In 1999, the Institute of Medicine estimated
that up to 98,000 people die annually in the United States alone due
to medical errors. To overcome medical patient safety and quality
problems, healthcare organisations need to implement the lean six
sigma approach to improve quality performance. The lean six sigma
approach helps healthcare organisations eliminate waste, variation
and work imbalance in the service processes. This approach also
eliminates the unnecessary long cycle or waiting time between valueadded activities to improve hospitals’ performance. The main
objective of this study is to investigate the effects of lean six
sigma application on the quality performance of Malaysian hospitals.
This research also investigates the relationship between top
management commitment and quality performance through the mediating
effects of the lean six sigma and workforce management of healthcare
organisations in Malaysia. This study explores the lean six sigma
application and its relationships with top management commitment,
workforce management and quality performance based on the theory of
constraint (TOC), system thinking theory, and contingency theory.
This study applied stratified random sampling to collect data from 15
selected hospitals in Peninsular Malaysia. The self-administered
survey questionnaires were distributed to 673 hospital staff (i.e.,
doctors, nurses, pharmacists and medical laboratory technologists)
obtained 335 useful responses with 49.47% valid response rate. The
research data were analysed based on exploratory factor analysis
(EFA), confirmatory factor analysis (CFA), and structural equation
modelling (SEM) by using SPSS version 22 and AMOS version 22
software. The research findings indicate that lean six sigma and
workforce management have significant impact on quality performance
of Malaysian hospitals, whereas top management commitment was found
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to have insignificant relationship with quality performance. Although
the research findings indicate that top management commitment has no
direct significant relationship with quality performance, it has
indirect significant relationship with quality performance through
the mediating effects of lean six sigma and workforce management. The
results also indicate that top management commitment and workforce
management have significant impact on lean six sigma application.
Download pdf file Customers Switching Intentions Behavior in Retail
Hypermarket Kingdom of Saudi ArabiaDownload pdf file Customers
Switching Intentions Behavior in Retail HypermarketDownload pdf file
Assessing the Effects of Integrated Education on Holistic Education
Factors in Selected Islamiyyah Madrasahs in North-Central Nigeria
Download pdf file Building Employment Brand Equity Effect of Firm
Practices, Employee Outcomes and Organizational Outcomes in one
click, fast load and low cost.
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